DRAFTER’S NOTE LRBs0306/P1dn
FROM THE PG:eev;jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 17, 2014

Jon:

I prepared this as a preliminary draft because I'm fairly sure there will be additional
changes. (This way, you won’t have to return the striped copy.)

A number of the items in your instructions did not make it into the draft. I think I've
mentioned all of them to you, but if I missed one or two, let me know and I'll explain
why it’s not included. If you number the items in your Word document, starting with
the ones listed below “Additional amendments,” I did not include items 3, 5, 6, 7, 12,
and 13. Of the DPI suggestions, only the second, fifth, and sixth are included. Of the
items in your email of Friday morning, number 4 is not included.

Regarding the timing of the sub: as I mentioned, the delay originated with information
from DPI. As currently drafted, the new accountability system begins in the 2017-18
school year, meaning that the first sanctions under the new system would occur in the
2021-22 school year. (Note that there is a one-year delay in imposing a sanction
because the reports, based on prior school year data, will not be issued until September.
That’s too late to impose a sanction in the same school year.)

Please review the duties of the Academic Accountability Council carefully to make sure
I’'ve captured your intent. Also, please review the dates in the council’s nonstatutory
provisions to ensure they make sense in light of the overall timing of the sub.

If you have questions or need more information, please let me know.

Peter R. Grant

Managing Attorney

Phone: (608) 267-3362

E-mail: peter.grant@legis.wisconsin.gov



